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Thursday, February 4, 2010 5:01 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern

I would like to voice my opinion in regards to the changing of leverage from 100 to 1, to 10 to 1

I disagree and am strongly apposed to this idea.

Regards:
Wendy Rizzo

Not using Hotmail on your phone? Why not? Get it now.


